Michele King

From: Santa Clara Valley Water <system-generated@valleywater.org>

Sent: Monday, January 08, 2024 11:59 PM

To: Clerk of the Board

Subject: SCVWD Agenda Comment Form

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Submitted on Mon, 01/08/2024 - 11:58 PM

Submitted values are:

Name

Helen Chapman

Address

1556 Hester Ave San Jose, California. 95126

Telephone

(408) 279-8668

Email

hkmchapman@gmail.com

Board Meeting Date

2024-01-09

Agenda Item Number

3.4

I would like to

Express Support

Comment Form

Dear Honorable Members of the Valley Water Board of Directors,

I would like to express my support for Vice Chair Barbara Keegan to become Chair of the Board of Directors for this year. It has been a pleasure to work with her in my capacity as Chair of the Santa Clara Valley Open Space Authority as a Vice Chair of the Santa Clara County Special Districts Association. She brings a wealth of knowledge and resources that help to strengthen the partnership between the Open Space Authority and Valley Water, and I'm pleased that she has taken part in many of the discussions we had this year. As this is her last year serving on the board - what a wonderful way to honor her public service and commitment to the community by filling the role of Chair and leading Valley Water forward. I hope that you will acknowledge her dedication and passion for the role and appoint her to the position as Chair.

Kind regards, Helen Chapman Chair, Santa Clara Valley Open Space Authority